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Dear friend,  

Pastor Allan Klayee of Liberty Christian Outreach cares for 623 orphans in Liberia, Africa.  
In 2008, we began working with Ps. Allan sending several shipments of food to meet a severe 

food shortage. With your generous support Pastor Allan was able to repair walls and foundations 
and roofs. He was also able to renovate several of his facilities with new wells and latrines.  

 
The food we are able to send has made a huge difference to the children who struggled to find 
enough food to stop from descending into the agony of malnutrition, even starvation. Pastor 

Allan spoke to us recently about the many children who have benefited from the regular meals 
of basic nutrition – such as Emmanuel. 

 
Emmanuel (pictured) was a nine-year-old orphan of the war, driven by violence from his own 
village, separated from his mother and father. Somehow, he found ways to survive.  

It wasn’t pretty. Many children in similar circumstances died.  
 

When Emmanuel was finally able to return home, he found that his 
parents were dead. He had lost everything. He was deeply 
traumatized by his parent’s death, and the nightmare of Liberia’s 

civil war.  
 

With nowhere else to go, Emmanuel was admitted into one of the 
Liberty Outreach facilities, where he blossomed under the careful 

watch of Pastor Alan’s ministry team. Emmanuel received tender 
loving care, a safe place to stay, a solid education — and 
consistent, daily, highly nutritious meals.  

 
Emmanuel grew into a vibrant 12-year-old, going to school every day, and soon came to know 

Christ. He loves to share about Jesus – he is a regular preacher! In fact, Emmanuel is actually 
serving as the ―youth pastor‖ in his orphanage! Emmanuel’s life has made a dramatic turn-
around thanks to the intervention of Ps. Allan and your generous support.  

 
We can’t let him or any of his friends go hungry again! These children should not have to face 

the anxiety, and agony, of not having enough to eat... and the risk of illness, the ache of 
despair, even the threat of death, that goes with malnutrition and starvation. Yet finding enough 
food locally is a seemingly impossible battle. 



 

  

Pastor Allan needs ongoing support to ensure a food supply for the next twelve months.  

They need fortified rice, milk, vitamins and our support because without it, these children will 
soon fall back into the awful condition we first found them in... subsisting on a near-starvation 
diet of barely half-a-cup of rice a day.  

 
No child should have to live with that kind of lack – that daily gnawing hunger in the pit of the 

stomach. Which is why I have told Pastor Allan we will do everything we can to help. 
 
Please prayerfully consider sending your donation to help Pastor Allan in Liberia. The need is 

urgent. Our last shipment of food is running out faster than original projected, which means the 
situation is worse than expected. These children are at risk. But as you and I share, with the 

compassion of Christ, some portion of the resources that God has entrusted to us... they can 
live... they can thrive... they can grow up living for Jesus.  

 
Please let me hear from you right away.  
Thank you so much, and may God bless you. 

 
 

Serving the hungry, 
 
 

 
Peter Sumrall 

President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 Yes, I want to help! Please accept my donation of: $30  $15  $50  Other$ ____________________ 
 

For:  Liberia (Liberty Christian Outreach) 

  Feeding The Hungry (Used where it’s needed most) 

  Feeding EveryChild EveryDay (Orphanage support) 

  Take Away Hunger 

  Other _________________________________________

 Please send me information about the ―Kenya Service Adventure‖ 

 Please send me the Haiti Update DVD  

 Please send me additional field reports _____________________ 

 
 I pledge to send $ ______________________ every month.                   

 

 CREDIT CARD 

Donate online safely and securely at www.feedthehungryaustralia.org/donations.php or mail this slip to office. 

Card Number     Expiry  /  

 American Express  Visa  MasterCard 
 

Cardholder’s Name   Cardholder’s Signature  
 

Contact Phone number  Contact Email Address  
 

 

 DIRECT DEPOSITS 
Deposits can be made directly through your local bank branch or 

online. We request that you use your contact name and project 

name as a reference with all direct deposits. 

 

Australia: 

 BANK:  Westpac Banking Corporation 
BSB:  032-000 
A/C:  36-1670 
 

 

New Zealand 

BANK: Bank of New Zealand 
BSB:  020-528 
A/C:  0447062-025 
 

 

SUBSCRIBER #: Available by Request 
 

 

 MAIL MY RECEIPT TO: 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 
 
 

 E-MAIL MY RECEIPT TO: 

 
 

 

 NO RECEIPT REQUIRED  
 

Thankyou for your support. Gifts received above a specified need, will 
be used for other Feed The Hungry programs where the need is 

greatest. Please note that donations to Feed The Hungry are not tax 

deductible and that receipts are issued for all donations unless 

otherwise requested. 
 

http://www.feedthehungryaustralia.org/donations.php

